
Announcement of Keynote Speaker for 

Renewable Energy Fair 

Dear Renewable Energy Fair Attendees, 

We are excited to announce that Dr. Jane Smith, a renowned expert in sustainable energy 

solutions, will be our keynote speaker at this year's Renewable Energy Fair. 

Dr. Smith's session titled "Innovating for a Sustainable Future" will take place on March 10, 

2024, at 10:00 AM in the Main Auditorium. Her extensive research and experience in the field 

of renewable energy make her an invaluable addition to our event. 

Join us as we explore groundbreaking ideas and strategies that can shape the future of renewable 

energy. Don't miss this opportunity to gain insights from one of the leading voices in the 

industry! 

We look forward to seeing you at the fair! 

Sincerely, 

The Renewable Energy Fair Organizing Committee 


